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FALL LEAF CLEAN UP 
The clean up of leaves will be done by Aspen sometime during the first or second week of December 
after most of the leaves have fallen. 
 
119th STREET PROJECT 
The new white fence that will be installed along 119th Street is expected to be in place by January 1st, 
2008.  The electricity hookup necessary to light the Westmont sign should also be operating by that 
date.  Landscaping will be done in the spring.  If you are considering putting a new fence in your yard, 
you may be able to negotiate a good price with Geier Fence Company while they are working in our 
neighborhood.  You can contact Mark at Guier Fence Company at 888-2127. 
 
OUR NEIGHBOR IS RECOVERING  
Harold Raasch experienced a slight stroke early in November.  He is doing well and we wish him a 
complete recovery soon.  Take care of yourself, Harold, we care. 
 
DECEMBER COFFEE - Tuesday, December 11th, 9:00 a.m. at 8335 W. 120th Street 
Everyone is invited to join your Westmont neighbors for coffee during the holidays at Brenda Flagler’s 
home.  Bring a goodie to share if you’d like, but certainly not necessary.  EVERYONE is welcome! 
 
MUD JACKING 
If any homeowner is interested in having some mud jacking done in the spring, please contact Meg 
Cross at 913-338-3339.  If there are a number of homeowners interested, perhaps a group rate can be 
obtained. 
 
NEW DRIVEWAY AND/OR NEW SIDEWALK 
If you are interested in getting a new driveway and/or sidewalk, please call Sandy Goodwin at 913-345-
2680 who will research group rates from local companies. 
 
“LIGHT UP WESTMONT FOR THE HOLIDAYS” - Window Candl es & Trees 
Thanks to those of you who called about placing candle lights in your front windows to help us “light 
up Westmont for the holidays.”  If you would like to join your neighbors in this effort, just place 
electric or battery operated candles in your windows from Thanksgiving through December 31, 2007.  
And - a number of Westmont neighbors are wrapping their tree trunks with lights and we invite you to 
join them to also “light up Westmont for the Holidays.” 
 
 

 

WE WISH YOU HAPPY AND SAFE HOLIDAYS! 
 


